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Alcohol interlocks at Ringnes 

• Ringnes AS is a responsible producer and 
supplier of alcoholic beverages. For us it is 
important to emphasize zero tolerance 
when it comes to alcohol and driving. We 
focus on this through our responsible 
concept  “ Enjoy responsibly “ 
(Nytes ansvarlig), and installation of 
alcohol interlocks in our trucks is a natural 
part and contribution to this concept. 

• Alcohol interlocks was introduced as 
standard in all new trucks from 2010. 

• At the end of 2012, 130 out of 180 trucks 
will be equipped with alcohol interlocks . 

• The remaining trucks will get alcohol 
interlocks installed continuously. 

• Also technical personnel will get alcohol 
interlocks installed in their new vans in 
2012 (20-25 cars). 
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Our experiences 

• It was a top management decision to install 
alcohol interlocks in our trucks and vans. 

• However, we have received no negative 
reactions from drivers or union. 

• In practice, the driver has to ree-blowe 
every hour after the engine has been 
switched off. 

• So far we have not experienced one single 
“red light blow” at Ringnes. 

 

 

Thanks for your attention! 
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